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Memo 
To:   Parents and Southwest R-5 Employees 

From:  Tosha Tilford 

Regarding:   School Cancellation for SWRV School District (Thursday, February 3, 2022) 

Date:   February 2, 2022 

The Southwest R-V School District is canceled for tomorrow, Thursday, February 3, 2022, 
due to inclement weather. Tomorrow's school cancellation will be counted as AMI Day #2 so 
students are to complete Thursday’s assignments. 

A little before 8:00 p.m., this evening, it began to sleet extremely hard across the district. 
After watching the radar and listening to the weather, it sounds as though we could be in for 
a tremendous amount of snow.  

The temperature has dropped to 19 degrees and is supposed to drop further over the night. 

Please be safe and do your best to stay warm. One more thing, leave your cold water on a 
slow trickle so your house pipes do not freeze. Last year, mine froze and it was a chore to 
get them thawed. 

Take care, Ms. Tilford 


